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Ben Storey

From: Ward, Christopher

Sent: 04 February 2021 15:25

To: Ben Storey

Subject: FW: Doorstaff

Hi ben,  

 

Please could you attach following as a supplementary from the applicant.  

 

Regards  

 

 

Chris Ward  

Licensing Officer 

South Ribble Borough Council 
T: 01772 (62) 5330 
A: Civic Centre, West Paddock, Leyland, PR25 1DH 
W: www.southribble.gov.uk 

 

     
One council  |  One team  |  Creating excellence          
 

 

 

From: Indigo <barindigoleyland@gmail.com>  

Sent: 04 February 2021 15:07 

To: Ward, Christopher <christopher.ward@southribble.gov.uk> 

Subject: Doorstaff 

 

Hi Chris, 

 

Following concerns raised by local residents within their objections  and discussions with the police, 

I would like to retract the following part of the variation application. 

  

“Requirement of door staff to be risk assessed” 

  

I will continue to use door staff as required as per the conditions currently attached to the licence. I 

no longer require this to be changed. 

  

Danny 


